

WE'RE OPENING



JUNE 15TH

"WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW"

LIMITED OPEN HOURS

Monday-Friday 9am – 6pm Saturday 9:00am – 9:30pm

LIMITED CAPACITY

During the hours we are open to the bus riders only! No more than seven (7) patrons will be allow in the transfer center at any given time.

FACE COVERINGS

- Upon entering, everyone is required to use a face cover.
- Practice social distancing.
- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.
- Please do not enter if you have a fever or when you are sick.
- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

JACKSON TRANSIT RESERVES THE RIGHT TO LIMIT PASSENGERS IN THE TRANSFER CENTER AT ANY GIVEN TIME.